
Dear Parents, 
We wish to extend a very warm welcome back to all at Scoil Bhríde, most especially our additional 
team members; Ms. Thérèse Grennan – Senior Infants, Ms. Michelle Grimes – First & Second Class, 
Ms. Emily O’Connor – Third & Fourth Class, Ms. Breda Cahill – SNA & Ms. Jayne Mahon – School 
Secretary.
We are excited to welcome our new Junior Infants who are starting school this September. All our 
students will have opportunities to explore a range of activities and initiatives over the coming 
year. We have your child’s books and copies set up in their classrooms ready for action. We look 
forward to working with you all again to ensure the best learning experiences are provided for our 
pupils. 
Le gach dea ghuí, All at Scoil Bhríde

Welcome Back to 

Scoil Bhride Ballyboy!!
A very warm welcome back to 

our pupils and families, we hope 
you had a lovely summer ☺ 

Safe Set Down Area
Our Safe Set Down Area has been working very well to ensure the safety of our school community. At 

home time, we continue to ask parents to queue up in their cars to use the set down area to drop or 

collect children. The front door of the school is the drop off/collection point, children will not be on 

the roadside. Children walking or cycling home may use the pedestrian gates. 

We kindly ask parents not to park at either side of the entrance or exit gate or on the opposite side of 

the road as this will cause an obstruction and disrupt the flow of traffic. 

We appreciate your co-operation in continuing to ensure safe drop-off & collection practices. The 

safety of your child/children is of utmost importance to us all.

Checklist::
✓ Pencil Case Essentials

✓ Slippers

✓ Way2Pay

Contributions

✓ School Bag

✓ Healthy Lunch

✓ Water Bottle

Contact Info:

Junior Inf: Ms. S Grimes – s.grimes@ballyboyns.ie 

Senior Inf: Ms. Grennan – t.grennan@ballyboyns.ie 

1st & 2nd: Ms. M Grimes – m.grimes@ballyboyns.ie

3rd & 4th: Ms. O’Connor – e.oconnor@ballyboyns.ie

5th & 6th: Ms. Egan – m.egan@ballyboyns.ie

EAL – Ms. Kelly – l.kelly@ballyboyns.ie

SET – Ms. Clendennen – g.clendennen@ballyboyns.ie

General Enquiries – office@ballyboyns.ie

Drop Off & Collection Times:
9.10 – 9.20am: Children can be dropped to school
12pm: From Aug 29th – Sept 15th only Junior Infant Collection 
2pm: Junior Infants collection for the year (Starting Mon 18th Sept)
3pm: 1st – 6th Class collection

Morning supervision commences at 9.10am.

First Days Back at School:

Tues 29th & Wed 30th - Parents of Junior Infant 

children may park on the tarmac to the right side 

of the school. Senior Infants to 6th Class go straight 

to their classrooms from 9.10am & supervised by 

their class teacher.

Tues 29th – Junior Infant Parents accompany

children into their classroom.

Wed 30th – Junior Parents accompany children to 

the front door. We kindly ask Junior Infant

parents not to park in the Set Down Area on these 

two mornings when they accompany their children 

as this will cause an obstruction for other parents.

Thurs 31st – Morning drop off resumes as normal & 

all pupils congregate on Tarmac from 9.10am
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